From: Alexa Hamilton [mailto:adhamilton@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 1:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: City Travel, NSLA Conference

Hi Steve,

I travelled to Seattle, WA from October 22 to October 27 in order to attend the National Summer Learning Association Conference.  I attended pre-conference and conference sessions about trends in summer and out-of-school time learning that can be applied to the development of library programming for children at Chicago Public Library.  All expenses including ground transportation, airfare, lodging and meals were paid by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.

Thanks,

Alexa

--

Alexa Hamilton | Children’s Services
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